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Dear Parents/Carers 

It has been a lovely 

positive start to the new 

school year. A range of 

after school clubs are 

engaging the children in 

new interests, which is 

lovely to see. 

As I walk around school, I 

am delighted that the new 

markings on the playground 

in EYFS and Key Stage 1 

are being used with such 

enthusiasm. The children 

have been having a 

wonderful time playing on 

them! 

Scott Montgomery, our 

specialist sports coach, is 

also back with us this year. 

He works right across the 

school teaching a whole 

range of sports. Hockey 

seems high on the agenda 

this term. We will be 

taking part in inter school 

competitions too. Let’s 

hope we can build on our 

recent successes! 

R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 
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SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp Glyn Crawley – for being a great 
friend and joining in all activities 
with enthusiasm. 

Mrs Beck Erika Mountford – for her fantastic 
energy and enthusiasm in all 
Reception activities. 

Miss Perry 
Mrs Newby 

Holden Bickerdike – for fantastic 
determination in recalling ‘Care 
Baby’. 

Miss Daly Alice Clemmit – for some fantastic 
sentence writing using adverbs 
and adjectives. 

Miss 
Waterworth 

Zac Bird – for giving 100% effort 
with some tricky maths. 

Mr Warden Ollie Behrensmeier – for fantastic 
effort in all subjects. 

Mrs Robson Kingsley Goff – for super English 
and Maths effort. 

Mr Rochfort Gabriel Stanciu – for approaching 
life in year 6 with a smile on his 
face. 

 

 Our Reading Stars this week are: 

 

Rec  Jacob Manns Yr 1   Stanlee Rowell 

Yr 2 Leen Khirfan Yr 3   Luke Bell 

Yr 4  Alessia Stanciu Yr 5   Liliana Blazejewska 

Yr 6  Nicky Bibby  

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

97% 



 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
3rd Oct   Build a Burger lunch  

22nd Oct Flu Vaccines  

24th Oct   Half term holiday  

25th Oct   Training Day  

4th Nov     Return to school 

4th Nov    Individual photographs 

15th Nov   Non Uniform Day Christmas decs/crackers/napkins etc 

21st Nov   THURSDAY Non uniform day Savoury nibbles 

29th Nov   Non Uniform Day Christmas chocolate 

6th Dec     Christmas Craft Day 

11th Dec   Nativity 

16th Dec   Grand Christmas Hamper Draw 

18th Dec   Christmas Dinner & Jumper Day 

19th Dec   Whole school Panto - Jack & the Beanstalk   

20th Dec   Christmas holiday 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

Rec 99% 

Yr 1 96% 

Yr 2 98% 

Yr 3 98% 

Yr 4 96% 

Yr 5 97% 

Yr 6 98% 
Great attendance this week! 

 

FLU VACCINE 

Please ensure that you register 

your child.     22nd October 

 
https://yny.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/northyorkshire  

Carlton Lodge Year 5

  

We are in the process of setting up the trip to 
Carlton Lodge next year for our existing Year 5 
group. Please send the return permission slip 
back to school as soon as possible so that we 

can confirm the booking. This is an exciting 
opportunity to enjoy new experiences. 

 

INDIVIDUAL PORTRAITS 

 

The photographer will be in 
school on 4th November. 

Hair that is shoulder length, or 
longer, must be tied up in school 

please. 

 

100% 

Attenders 

137 

We cannot allow children to ride to school on 

bikes or scooters without a helmet. It is 

completely unsafe. Parents who allow children 

to ride without a helmet will be contacted. 

 

https://yny.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/northyorkshire

